From:

Alice Hausman <rep.alice.hausman@house.mn>

To:

Amy Zipko<amy.zipko@house.mn>

Date:

6/8/2015 9:00 PM

Subject:

Re: Mpls Park Board

This was a conversation in passing in a Capitol hallway.

Mary Ann Campo: I don't know why we would (continue to) buy trees from his son's business.

I said nothing in response, finding this rather shocking. I took "we" to mean the Minneapolis Park Board since the comment was made in relation to the park funding issue.

I related the conversation to Denny McNamara in the Retiring Room soon after. It seemed an important thing for him to know.